
Dates to Remember 
March 1 - Half Day PD: morning classes only 

     Students will be dismissed at 12:00 

March 4 - Free Milk Day 

March 6  - Gr 5-8 to MCI 

March 8  - WC Miller visit  

March 13 - No School – PD Day 

March14  - Festival de Grizzly at GES 

March 25-29 - NO School – Spring Break   
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If your child was born in 2019 

and will be turning 5 this year, 

you may now register them for 

the 2024-2025 school year.   

 

Stop in or call the office at 

204-327-5344 to ask for a 

registration form. 

 

To Register your child, you will 

need the following: 

-Birth Certificate  
-Manitoba Health Number and any 

important medical information for 

your child 
-Custody or Guardianship     

Documents (if applicable) 

-Proof of Residence or      

Confirmation of Permanent 

Canadian Residence (if applicable) 
 

Outdoor Recess 

We would just like to remind families that all our students will  

be going outside during the recess breaks.  Please remember to  

send along their winter gear such as toques, gloves, and scarves 

along with your child each day.  

We do keep a few items on hand for times when things are  

forgotten, but our extra supply of winter gear is very minimal.       
 

 

Free Milk Day 

Thanks to the President’s 

Choice Children’s Charity  

and the Child Nutrition  

Council of Manitoba, all students  

will receive a free serving of milk on 

March 4th!  

 

Billets 
If you still need to let the school know 

who you would like to list as your child’s 

Billet, please contact Mrs. Schwartz so 

she can update the information in our 

system. 

All students should have a billet listed – 

even if they are a town student. 

 


